
From: Jewell Wilson <Jewell.Wilson@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 9:47 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Chasse Rehwinkel <Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org>; Margaret Laraviere 

<Margaret.Laraviere@cityofchicago.org>; Yolanda Curry <Yolanda.Curry@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Ariel Investments/ Donation of Goods- DFSS Senior Center 

  

Good morning, Steve, 

  

This is to inform you that on Tuesday, 12/03/24 DFSS Southwest Regional Senior Center accepted coffee 

mugs, tote bags, socks, pens, laptop covers, and PPE (masks) from Ariel Investments as a gift to the City 

of Chicago. The estimated value of the goods is $3000.  These items will be distributed to senior center 

participants during the center's holiday party on 12/18/24.  

  

Best regards, 

  

Jewell 

  

  

  

Jewell D. Wilson, MBA 

Regional Director 

Chicago Area Agency on Aging-DFSS Senior Services Division 

Southwest Regional Senior Center 

6117 S. Kedzie Ave. 

Chicago, IL 60629 

Phone: (312) 745-3353  

Fax: (312) 747-6117  

jewell.wilson@cityofchicago.org 
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